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TO: DENTAL PROVIDERS 
 
RE: INCREASE IN DENTURE FEES AND BUDGETING 
 
 
Effective Tuesday, October 3, 2023, there will be an increase of 20% in the maximum 
payable amount under the Adult Dental Program for Standard Dentures from $750 to 
$900, and for partial dentures from $503 to $600.  The maximum annual cap per individual 
for dentures will increase from $1500 to $1800.   
 
All prior approvals received on or after this date will be processed based on this 20% 
increase.  All prior approvals that have already been processed will remain at the rates 
previously approved.  Eligibility criteria will remain the same. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Questions relating to the content of this newsletter should be directed to: 
  

Ms. Beverley Pelley, Claims Processing Manager 
709-292-4013 or 1-800-440-4405 (toll free) 
Or by email at beverleypelley@gov.nl.ca. 

 


